————— Original Message-----

From: Jim McPhetridge [mailto:jmcphetridge@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 11:14 AM

To: Mohammad Habib

Subject: STA for KYUM Ch 15

Hi Mohammed,

We will be using a stringent mask filter on KYUM Ch 15.
I apologize for the confusion.

Thank You
Jimmy McPhetridge

WES Broadcast Consultants, Inc.
228 Flynn Drive

El Paso, Texas 79932
Ph.915-587-0044

fax 915-875-0044

cell 915-892-2775



